19.

ANNUAL PLAN MONITORING - PARKING UNIT FOR YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2000

The Annual Plan monitoring report for the Parking Unit for the period to 30 June 2000 was considered at the
meeting and the Parking Operations Manager, Mr Maurice Smith, spoke to the report.

It was agreed that additional funding should be sought in the forthcoming budget process for the cost of new
larger illuminated signs for the Farmers car park in an effort to increase patronage for that facility.

In addition it was agreed that a report be brought forward in 2001 on the uniform for parking wardens and
whether review and replacement of this was appropriate.



